
2014 recipients of grants and one donation are: 

 Asombro Institute for Science Education (Stephanie Bestelmeyer) for Native Plant Day at the Chihuahuan 

Desert Nature Park. 

 Audubon New Mexico (Steve Cary) for an Augustus Fendler Memorial. 

 Richard Felger for studying Potential Grain Crops from New Mexico Native Grasses. 

 Joseph Franke (Sapo Gordo Ecological Restoration Services) to study Pollinators of Gypsophilous Plants in 

New Mexico. 

 William R. Norris for specimen curation of the Vascular Flora and Bryophytes of the Gila Cliff Dwellings 

National Monument, Catron County, NM. 

 Jeffrey P. Rose (at University of Wisconsin Dept. of Botany) for Evolution and Biogeography of 

Polemonium (Polemoniaceae with Special Emphasis on the Polemonium foliosissimum Species Complex). 

 Brian Witte (at Botanical Research Institute of Texas) for Curation and Digitization of the Bob Hutchins 

Legumes (Fabaceae) of New Mexico Collection. 

 NPSNM Taos Chapter (Claudia Bianca, President): Donation recipient for greenhouse cover redesign to 

better adapt for native plant propagation. 


